Staff Notes Agenda Item 9
In front of you today is a URA application for a project located within the Mission Trace Shopping Center. Toby Gannet (Developer) had had discussion with Randy, Maureen and I on this project and is seeking board approval to allow me to engage with an independent consultant for the blight study and impact report work as well as having some light conversations with the taxing districts. There currently is a rapid response group set up within the city (consists of around 30 people) to navigate the necessary city, URA and CSU actions that will need to take place to make this project a reality. You will find the developer application, site plan and notes within your board packet for review.  
